Februa
1

Mrs. Alice K. Griffith,
The Athletie Journal,
6858 Glenwood Ave.,
Chicago, Il1l.

Dear Mrs. Griffith:

Through an oversight our check
was not enclosed in our letter of Febru-
sry 2nd. Thank you for ¢alling this to
our attention.

It is being enclosed herewith.

I trust that this error has not
greatly inconvenienced you.

We will want the two-thirds
page space in the Mareh and April issues
of the Athletie Journal again this year.
I am having copy sent to you and you
should receive it in a few days.,

Very cordially yours,

Director.




